
Year 9 University of Sussex Trip 

On the 27th of April, 41 students were transported to the University of Sussex as part of The First 

Generation Scheme: the aim of the scheme being to get students interested in university after 

schooling. 

All of the students had a great time, and not only learnt about student finance, but also took the 

opportunity to ask the university’s student ambassadors about what they are studying and how they 

spent their time. 

Below, are some photos documenting the day. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


